NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Clymer, New York, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 9, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at 8026 Route 474, Clymer, regarding the adoption of Local Law No. 1 of 2024, entitled “A Local Law Enacting a Moratorium on Commercial Battery Energy Storage Systems.”

Any resident of the Town of Clymer is entitled to be heard upon said proposed local law at such public hearing. 
A copy of the proposed local law is available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office during her regular business hours.  

Dated: December 28, 2023 


BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE 







TOWN BOARD OF CLYMER, NEW YORK.





Karen Foster, Town Clerk

